SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
Department of Instructional
Systems Technology
Bloomington

September 2, 2011

Dear Colin Gray,

We wish to extend our warmest thanks to you for your contributions to the IST Conference 2011 that was held at Indiana University, Bloomington Campus, on Friday, April 25, 2011. Your role as a Graphic Designer was very beneficial for the conference and we couldn't have done it without you. The posters, booklets, name badges and all of the print material were superb. We loved walking around the education building and others around campus and seeing the posters in the weeks prior to the event. The conference was very well received by guests, presenters, faculty members and all that attended. The attention to detail and diligence to the print materials greatly enhanced the overall success of the conference.

Now that the event has passed and we have had time to reflect on the conference, it is very apparent that the conference would not have been as successful without the help of so many participants. It is only through the efforts of eager volunteers, such as yourself, that the conference was so successful. We would be glad to work with you again in the future.

Thank you very much,

Micah Modell & Justin Whiting

IST Conference 2011 Co-Chairs http://ISTConference.Indiana.edu

cc: Ted Frick, Department Chair - Instructional Systems Technology